NCAA Division I Working Group on Transfers
Summary of Key Takeaways
February 8, 2021, Videoconference

o Update on Division | Proposal No. 2020-11. The working group received an update from
NCAA law, policy and governance staff on the proposed uniform transfer eligibility
exception that was tabled by the NCAA Division | Council on January 11. The working
group will continue to meet regularly and provide feedback, as requested, as more
information becomes available regarding the input from the U.S. Department of Justice
Antitrust Division. Specifically, the working group noted that if action on Proposal No.
2020-11 is ultimately not taken during spring 2021, an extension of the current transfer
eligibility blanket waiver beyond the 2020-21 academic year may be necessary.
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